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Mr. Dennis Bevington MP Northwest Territories:

Mr. Speaker, I would like to take this opportunity on behalf of the people of the 
Northwest Territories to congratulate Rachel Notley and the NDP on their election 
victory as a strong, stable, majority government for Alberta.

The people of the NWT have a special relationship with Albertans. We regularly travel, 
trade, play and work in Alberta. Edmonton is our city for medical services, post-
secondary education and all manner of supply and services. The NWT and Alberta share 
an ecosystem with northern Alberta included in the Mackenzie River watershed. 
Northerners, including my parents, came from Alberta.

I salute the premier-elect and her Notley crew for running a marvellous campaign full of 
trust and change. Northerners will look forward to working with this new, exciting 
government. I am sure she will continue the productive relationship between Alberta and
the NWT.


